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A newsletter published now and then for Catawba Presbytery. 
June 27, 2007 

 
 
NOTE:  Those receiving a copy of the Maze are 
requested to provide a copy for each minister, clerk 
of session, chairman of the Board of Deacons, and 
Church Treasurer.  
 
 
 NEXT STATED MEETING 
  October 9, 2007 
 10:00 a.m. 

Tirzah Church 
York, SC 

 
 

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN  
Reports for the next Stated Meeting of Presbytery 
are due September 8, 2007.  Please send the copy as 
a WORD attachment to an email to the Stated Clerk 
at guysmith@comporium.net.  Thank you for 
your help. 
 
 

MISSION ORGANIZED 
A special Commission of the Presbytery 
organized the Hope Mission, Pearland, TX as 
a church on Sunday, June 24, 2007.  Gentry 
McColm who had been Mission Developer 
received a call to become pastor of the Hope 
Church.  His installation occurred as part of 
the organizational service.  Please remember 
to be in prayer for Hope Church as the new 
officers begin leadership roles in the Church. 
 
 

 
 

LIVING WATERS CHURCH  
extended a call to David Zimmerman to become 
Senior Pastor.  David’s installation will occur at a 
later date.  David began his work June 5th. 
 
 

BUDGET REQUESTS 
according to the Rules of Procedure must be 
sent to Marty Taylor, Chairman of 
Commitment and Finance, no later than 
August 1, 2007.  All committee chairmen 
are urged to take note of this information 
and get your information to Marty by the 
August 1st date. 
 
 

SPECIAL THANKS  
and appreciation is extended to Robert E. 
Patrick, Jr., our retiring moderator and an 
elder from the White Church, for his faithful 
and dedicated service as our Moderator 
during the last year. 
 
 

NEW OFFICERS 
Kyle Sims, pastor of First Lancaster, was 
introduced as the new Moderator and David 
Mitchell, elder from Hickory Grove, was 
introduced as the new Vice Moderator/ 
Moderator-elect.  Kyle and David begin 
their terms on July 1st. 
 
 


